
Gipps-La Trobe Correspondence

Gipps-La Trobe Correspondence, 1839-1846, edited by A. G. L.
Shaw. Melbourne, The Miegunyah Press, 1989.

 In this book most of the letters are from Governor Gipps to
Charles Joseph La Trobe, as more of them have been
preserved.

 For letters from the La Trobe side of the correspondence
refer to the followings items:

Number of
letter in

this book

SLV
accession
number

SLV
serial

number

Date of
letter

2 MS 8454 Dixson collection 19 Oct. 1839

7 MS 8454 Dixson collection 12 Feb. 1840

12 H6959 1 4 April

16 MS 8454 Dixson collection 12 June

17 MS 8454 Dixson collection 13 June

20 H6960 2 24 July

21 H6961 3 25 July

43 H6962 4 9 Feb. 1841

44 H6963 5 11 February

46 H6964 6 16 February

92 MS 8454 Dixson collection 6 December

126 H6956 8 26 July 1842

133 H6958 9 16 August

134 H6958 9 16 August

160 H6957 10 7 December

265 H6950 11 late July 1844

266 H6951 12 18 July

267 H6952 13 20 July

276 H6953 14 6 September

282 H6954 15 23 September

296 H6955 16 25 December

300 H6945 17 6 Jan. 1845

305 MS 8454 Dixson collection 25 January

307 MS 8454 Dixson collection 31 January

324 H6967 19 26 April

334 MS 8454 Dixson collection 23 June

336 H6947 20 1 July

339 H6949 21 25 July

342 MS 8454 Dixson collection 2 August

354 H6946 22 early October

360 H6948 23 31 October

380 H6944 18 3 Mar. 1846



Abbreviation:
SLV State Library of Victoria, Australian Manuscripts Collection

Note:
Copies of the letters held in the Dixson Collection of the State Library of New South Wales
are available in the State Library of Victoria, Australian Manuscripts Collection, MS 8454.

Index

Index to the Gipps-La Trobe correspondence
http://handle.slv.vic.gov.au/10381/268735

An index to the large consignment of correspondence presented to the State Library of
Victoria (it does not include the letters in MS 8454, for which consult the index in the
published correspondence).

Reviews

‘This publication brings together the unofficial letters written by Governor George Gipps to
his Superintendent at the Port Phillip settlement, Charles La Trobe, with the very few of La
Trobe’s replies that survive and some interesting drafts of important epistles.’

Marilyn Aveling, Australian Historical Studies, vol.24, 1990, p.317.

‘Shaw’s notes, which include cross reference to other letters and other notes, and an
excellent index make the book a very accessible source.’

John Hirst, Victorian Historical Journal, vol.62, 1991, p.70.


